Harriman, E. H. June 23, 1899

O. H. Kuhn to James J. Hill.

Is replying to Hill's letter of June 8,
since Harriman will be in Alaska for an-
other month.

The officers of the Union Pacific Road
believe no encouragement ought to be given
to the promoters of the Yankton, Norfolk
& Southwestern Road.

Has heard that a contract is to be closed
with the Northwesterr “oad by the Union



Pacific in order to ¢ * full traffic rights
to Sioux City.
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